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Comments: Crystal River Trail

 

Dear Ms. Grail,

 

I am a full-time resident of Crystal River Park, located approximately a mile south of Redstone and frequently

walk or cycle from my home to and from the village of Redstone along highway 133. The possibility of a safer

alternative trail route is exciting and I fully support the planned alignment along the highway right of way and

utilizing historic wagon trails where feasible. I frequently hike along those trail routes, including the switchbacks

section up to McClure Pass and believe that the impact to wildlife and vegetation of improving those trails would

be negligibly small. The proposed trail alignment would connect the Elk Mountain, Crystal River Park and Ranch

Acres residential areas and Hays Creek Falls to the village of Redstone, providing safe transportation and

recreational routes to residents and visitors.

 

Sincerely,

 

Ronald A. Phaneuf

 

 

 

Sent from my iPad


